
 

 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN the Inyo County Planning Commission will hold public hearings 
Wednesday, August 23, 2023 at 10:00 a.m. to consider the following: 
 

General Plan Amendment No. 2023-02/Housing Element Revised 
 

Inyo County has prepared a revision to the 2021 adopted Housing Element which removes and 
replaces two of the Regional Housing Allocation Number (RHNA) site parcels. This revision is 
required for the County to maintain compliance with State Housing Law. This project is a 
Negative Declaration of Environment Impact (SCH No. 2021060395), with addenda, pursuant to 
CEQA. 
 
If you challenge any finding, determination or decision made regarding this project in court, you 
may be limited to raising only the issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing 
described in this notice, or in written correspondence delivered prior to the hearing.  
 
Written comments and all questions should be addressed to the Inyo County Planning 
Department, P. O. Drawer “L”, Independence, CA 93526.  Copies of the Draft Housing Element 
update are available for review at the Inyo County Planning Department, 168 N. Edwards Street, 
Independence, during regular business hours or at: https://www.inyocounty.us/services/planning-
department/housing-element-update-2021-2029-6th-cycle  
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